
 
National Latin Teacher Recruitment Week 

always the first full week in March 
www.promotelatin.org 

Much has been said about the shortage of primary and secondary school teachers.  The 
National Committee for Latin and Greek, the American Classical League, the Society for 
Classical Studies, and various regional and state classical organizations are promoting a 
cooperative venture, National Latin Teacher Recruitment Week, to engage all Classicists at all 
levels of instruction in the business of insuring that our Latin, Greek, and Classics pre-college 
classrooms have the teachers they need.  Join us by taking one day to talk to your students 
about becoming a primary or secondary school teacher.  For materials, information, and 
funding opportunities, please visit the NLTRW link at promotelatin.org. 

The teacher shortage is a serious problem.  Be part of the solution. 
Believe that you can make a difference. 

Believec r e d e  q u i a  i n c r e d i b i l e
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